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6th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
The Duke of Edinburgh’s Silver Award 
 
Thank you for your deposits to secure your daughter’s place on the Silver Practice and Qualifying 
Expeditions. Flights have now been secured for both trips and a deposit has been paid to The Adventure 
Element who will be facilitating the expeditions. 
 
The final balance of £400 for the Practice Expedition will be required in full in March. The Qualifying 
Expedition cost has been reduced to £675 and the final balance of £475 will be required in May.  
 
In order to provide as much flexibility as possible with payments, there are three payment options that 
will enable you to spread the cost of the trip should you wish to do so. 
 
Full Payment Payment for Each Trip Monthly Payment Plan 
£875 by Friday 3rd March £400 by Friday 3rd March 

£475 by Friday 5th May 
£200 by Friday 3rd February 
£200 by Friday 3rd March 
£225 by Monday 3rd April 
£250 by Friday 5th May 

 
I would be grateful if you would indicate on the form how you intend to pay by Friday 13th January. 
https://forms.office.com/e/5Mr7dDndZ7 

Cheques should be made to The Ladies’ College DofE and labelled on the reverse with "DOFE" 
and the student's name or bank transfer can be made to The Ladies’ College Duke of Edinburgh 
Award Scheme 60-09-20  74071246.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information via email on  
ejohnson@ladiescollege.ac.gg  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss E. Johnson 
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Coordinator 
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